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Weekly Update - Tuesday 7th May 2024

Celebrating Success

Congratulations to Harriet in Year 6, 
who took part in a sparring competition 
at Inspire Martial Arts on Sunday 28th 
April. She embraced the challenge of 
competing in her first competition and 
due to her hard work and dedication 
she achieved first place - well done 
Harriet! Not only is this a fantastic 
achievement, it also meant that Harriet 
has qualified for the next stage of the 
competition. We hope she aims high 
and is successful - good luck Harriet. 


Congratulations to Harriet’s brother 
Isaac as well, who achieved third place 
in his Karate group at the same 
competition!


I am also delighted to be able to share with you the outcome 
of a recent visit by the WalkThrus team. They have looked in 
detail at how teachers deliver their lessons and fed back that 
the consistency in teaching and the quality of 
implementation is some of the best they have seen in their 
work across the country.


Respecting One Another

Please could I ask all parents and carers who use the 
visitor’s car park to ensure that they are appropriately 
supervising their children as they are entering and leaving the 
premises. There have been two incidents this week when 
other parents have had to take action to avoid an accident. 
Whilst I appreciate this space can get very busy, it is parents’ 
responsibility to ensure their children are behaving in a safe 
manner when in the car park.


Embracing a Challenge

It has been fantastic to see our oldest students working with 
such diligence, maturity and focus as they prepare for the 
Year 6 SATs. Many children have been choosing to complete 
additional work both at home and during lunchtimes. This 
level of dedication has been wonderful to see and shows 
they have a fantastic attitude to learning which will stand 
them in good stead for SATs week and as they transition into 
secondary school. Keep up the hard work, you’ve been 
amazing!! 

Diary Dates

Week Commencing 13th 
May

Year 6 SATs


Thursday 16th May

Census Day lunch


Friday 17th May

Year 6 Trip to Harry Potter 
World


Wednesday 22nd May

Reception Camping Event


Thursday 23rd May

Nursery stay and play


27th - 31st May (inclusive)

Half Term


Monday 3rd June

First day back after Half Term


RSK 92.1% 3EB 93.1%

RMH 87.3% 4TD 96.7%

1NG 96.3% 4HT 93.3%

1JR 92.4% 5SS 97.7%

2CF 96.0% 5FS 97.7%

2AM 95.4% 6SM 96.3%

3RP 92.7% 6JP 94.3%

Attendance 
(29th April to 3rd May)


